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Through The Week 
 
All classes observed the two minute silence on Monday morning in remembrance of the signing of armistice at the end of 
the First World War. The children were very reverent during this important moment and displayed great maturity and 
understanding. Preparations for Christmas performances are underway and the children have been learning the songs 
and carols in preparation. The cold weather continued this week and many children were dressed in hats, scarves and 
gloves. Please ensure that they are clearly labelled with your child’s name on them. This helps to avoid any confusion. 
Thank you 
 
PEARL Assembly 
 
Miss Curran spoke to the children in Key Stage 1 on Wednesday afternoon about the PEARL value of RESPECT. 
Through the use of a simple poem the children were able to deepen their knowledge of the PEARL value. We should 
always treat each other with the same amount of dignity and respect whether we have just met somebody new in our lives 
or have had the friend a very long time. A very important message.   
 
 
3O Assembly 
 
The children of 3O gave a solid performance on Thursday morning to the school during their assembly, the theme of 
which was on sainthood. They shared with the school community about the life of St Anne Line a saint closely associated 
with our school and the role that saints play in our everyday lives.  Saints dedicated their lives to following Christ through 
the example of their lives. We can all be like them if we follow the message of Thursday’s assembly. Thank you children. 
 
 
Achievement Certificates 
 
Mr Soyka and Mr Bonner awarded certificates to the following children at assembly on Friday for showing good efforts and 
trying hard with their learning. Keep up the good work children.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
House Points 
 
Congratulations to the children of SOUTHWELL, this week’s house point winners. Keep up the good work children. 
  
Place Saint Points 
1st Southwell 460 
2nd  Annel Line 439 
3rd Briant 396 
4th Campion 349 

 
 

Christmas Performance Dates 
 
Year 3 Christmas Performance will take place on MONDAY 9TH DECEMBER AT 1:30PM AND AGAIN ON THURSDAY 
12TH DECEMBER AT 9:30AM in the school hall 
 
Years 5 + 6 will perform their Christmas Carol concert on Wednesday 18th December at 2pm in St Ignatius Church 

 

Year 1  Ainhoa Nicole 
Year 2 Joao-Paulo Destiny 
Year 3 Jennifer Claudia 
Year 4 Daniel William 
Year 5 Simon Emilio 
Year 6 Venus Nicole 
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Meeting for Parents 
 
A meeting for all parents and carers with children attending or due to attend a school in the east of the borough is to take 
place on Tuesday 26 November, 6.30-8.30pm at Northumberland Park School. This is in response to the recent 
independent commission set up by the borough in relation to raising standards in education. 
 
School Uniform 
 
Now that the cold weather is coming some children have worn boots to school this week. Please ensure that your child 
wears sensible shoes during the cold months. Boots can often cause a health and safety concern for the children and is 
best avoided. They are also not part of school uniform.  
 
Girls must either wear socks or tights not both please. 
 
Haircuts must also be in line with school policy. Mohawks and patterns shaved in to children’s hair are not allowed.  
 
 
After School Cubs 
 
If your child attends after school club during the week please ensure that they wear tracksuit bottoms through the winter 
months. 
Birthdays 
 
Happy Birthday to the children and staff who celebrated their special day this week. We hope that you had a lovely day. 
 
 
Website 
 
www.stignatiuscatholicprimary.co.uk 
 
Is our school website one of your favourite websites to visit? Many new items have been uploaded on to the site. Please 
take a moment to browse through the pages. It is still in a process of being updated so please keep checking back to look 
for any new additions.  
     
 

 

 
 
 

Give Thanks        
 

In the shadow of the daytime 
Give thanks for the sun. 

 
In the shadows of night-time 

Give thanks for the day. 
 

In the shadows of sadness 
Give thanks for all joy. 

 
In the shadows of dying 
Give thanks for all life.  

 
 HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND!!! 
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